
Weekly Newsletter
 Summer Break!

Visit our School Website
holycrossschool .mb.ca

This week at School
Summer Office

Hours
The office will be open
the first week of July
with an exception for
Canada Day. After this,
the office will re-open
on August 25th.

PAC EVENTS

The PAC will be putting on a welcome back
BBQ in September on the 11  in the
evening, and a used uniform sale on
September 8  after school from 3:30-4:30
in the Foyer of the gym.
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